Hello friends, 

Welcome to the June edition of the Neighborhood Advisor! Has your summer fun kicked into high gear yet?  That may mean spending time in the water, planning some backyard barbeques, or getting out of town for a family vacation (or maybe all three). We’re loving this summer over here at Jimbo’s Floors.

But as nice as it is to be getting outside, a single summer can do a lot of damage to your floors on the inside of your home. That’s why at Jimbo’s Floors, we conduct a full Design Audit where we talk to every client about their needs and the level of traffic the area sees before we make a recommendation on flooring. We want to make sure that whatever you choose for your home, from an attractive and easy-to-care-for vinyl to a plush carpeting, you’re going to be happy for years to come.

Thank you once again for spending a bit of your summer with our newsletter. We hope you’re enjoying it out by the pool!  Find an article, trivia contest, or puzzle you love, and we can’t wait to see you in the store sometime soon. 

You friend, 
Jimbo
